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The Chamberlain Group, Inc.  
300 Windsor Dr  
Oak Brook, IL 60523  
Tel: 630.993.6306  
Fax: 630.516.6863  
Email: Barbara.Kelkhoff@Chamberlain.com  
 
 
To:  
Federal Communication Commission  
Equipment Authorization Division  
Application Processing Branch  
7435 Oakland Mills Rd  
Columbia, MD 21046  
 
Logic Board:     Limited Modular Approval: 
IC: 2666A-8551     IC: 2666A-8522 
FCC: HBW-8551    FCC ID: HBW8522  
 
 
Letter of Changes  
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
We would like to submit for a C2PC based on the following changes for our Light Duty Commercial Dock 
Door Operator for Sectional Doors with DC motor logic board 001D9462-1.  This new board uses the 
same radio circuit and Wi-Fi module as the previous original logic board 001D8551 which are represented 
by the identifiers above.   
 
The radio and Wi-Fi frequencies and circuits are identical.  The only change to the logic board are 
additional low voltage accessory inputs. 
 
We would appreciate your prompt attention to the submittal. If there are any questions, please call me at 
630-993-6306 or send a fax to 630-516-6863.  
 
Sincerely,   

 

 

 

 

 
Barbara Kelkhoff  
Regulatory Engineering Manager  
Chamberlain Group  
300 Windsor Dr, Oak Brook, IL 6052 


